
From: Wayne&Brenda Burrow  
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 9:49 PM 
To: Sarah Johnson 
Subject: be a donor flags for April 20-26/2025 

 

Good morning, Sarah- winter seems never ending this year. Only 34 days until spring. 
 
It's that time of the year again and I am asking council to allow the "be a donor flag" to be flown from 
April 20-26th/2025-at your location and Elmwood Community Center. I am also asking the council 
to Proclaim the month of April as Organ and Tissue and Blood Donation Awareness month. The 
week of April 20-26th is NOTDAW-which stands for National Organ and Tissue Donor Awareness 
Week. If you have green lights. Some areas are lighting up their buildings with Green Lights. This 
signifies HOPE in the Transplant Community. 
 
Thank you to Brockton for allowing us to have the flags flying for such a meaningful event.  Currently 
in Ontario there are 1499 people waiting for a transplant. 
 
Regards 
 
Wayne Burrow (London Transplant Gift of Life Association)  


